
Join Us in Transforming Mount Pocono Parks and Recreation 

The Mount Pocono Parks and Recreation Foundation urgently seeks 
passionate individuals and visionary business leaders to join our monthly 
meetings. Our mission is to uplift the lives of Mount Pocono residents by 
providing unwavering support to public parks and recreation programs. 
We achieve this through dedicated volunteer work, generous charitable 
contributions, and crucial financial support. By raising funds, accepting 
gifts, and mobilizing resources, we bring projects to life that strengthen 
our community's fabric. 

But we can't do this alone. To fulfill our mission and offer these vital 
services, we need the heartfelt generosity and active participation of 
businesses and individuals like you.  

Please, help us make a lasting impact. Send your interest letter to Patty Arnold mtpoconofoundation@gmail.com 
today. Together, we can ensure a vibrant and enriching future for Mount Pocono. 
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